
MARCH 28, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
FROM:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   AGENDA ITEM FOR APRIL 19, 2016 –  

SECOND PUBLIC HEARING – HOME RULE OPTION 
  
 

As required by law, the City Council must hold two public hearings on the proposed 
continuation of the Local Alternative Expenditure Limitation – Home Rule Option.  The 
first of these hearings was held on April 5, 2016, and the second is scheduled for the 
April 19, 2016, council meeting. 
 

Immediately following the second hearing, the council must convene in a special 
meeting in order to take official action on the Home Rule Option and place it on the 
ballot for the city’s August 30, 2016 primary election.  This official action will be done in 
the form of a resolution which also adopts the official ballot language for the home rule 
question. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the public hearing or election 
process. 


